1(2/20/2015) Building Inspections - Morton Bath

From: Matthew Alcorn <mwalcorn@me.com>

To: Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 2/17/2015 8:05 AM

Subject: Morton Bath

Good morning!

| just sent three additional elevations to complete the set. North elevation in exiting bathroom has no
changes and in the new 1/2 bath, it's shown on "section B", already sent to you.

Thanks so much for helping expedite this process! (That for will be sent shortly)
Matthew Alcorn

Sent from a phone



